NEW LIGHT EDUCATION CENTRE

MAIDU ROAD, AKBARPUR KANPUR DEHAT

NOTICE

Dear Parents/Guardians and students,

SUMMER VACATION ANNOUNCEMENT

The summer vacation will commence from 22 May 2024 to June 30, 2024. During this period, the
school will remain closed for regular classes and extracurricular activities. The school will reopen on
Monday 1 July 2024.

Notes:

1. Parents and students are advised to check the school's official website or communication channels like
Whatsapp group for any academic updates or important announcements during the vacation period.

2. Students, especially those in higher grades, may be assigned summer projects or assignments to ensure
continuous learning during the break. Please check with respective subject teachers for details.

3. Holiday Homework will sent to class whatsapp group. Students will advised to print and complete
holiday home work and projects according to guidance of teachers.

We wish you all a fantastic and rejuvenating summer vacation. May this break be filled with joy, relaxation,
and quality time spent with family and friends.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.
Sincerely,

Santosh Kumar

Manager

New Light Education Centre



